

MIDTERM EXAM- 40%

LEVEL 2-CLASS 6352

PART 1- QUESTIONS 1-5

Which notice (A-H) says this (1-5)

For questions 1-5, mark the correct letter A-H.

1. You can save money in it. A B C D E F G H	A.	Our maid robot is the perfect solution to do the laundry, do the dishes, do the gardening, make breakfast, lunch, dinner and more. Contact us! ☎9006789
2. You can ask for a loan if you go to this place. A B C D E F G H	B.	New house? Come and visit our bank, we have the lower interests to buy one. 🏦
3. You can use a printer for doing this. A B C D E F G H	C.	Need money? We can lend you some. 50.000- 100.000 \$ 💵 Contact us! instantmoney@gmail.com
4. For doing this activity you can use headphones or earphones. A B C D E F G H	D.	Learn this alphabet to communicate with a person who can't hear or talk. Free lessons from Monday to Friday. 🗣️
5. You can use this service to send an instant message. A B C D E F G H	E.	New technology objects! We have the most powerful, sophisticated and wireless gadgets to listen to music Visit our store! 8:00 am-8:00 pm. 🎵
	F.	Print black and white and colorful photos! We have the best quality paper! \$5.000 each photo. 📷
	G.	We sell the best packets to communicate immediately or in real time. Only need an internet connection. 💬
	H.	We have the best piggy banks in different sizes. They are the cheapest in the market. 🐷

PART 2- QUESTIONS 6-10

For questions 6-10, choose the correct answer A, B or C.

Discount 30% off
from Monday to Friday. Not weekends.
Virtual glasses- Drones-Laptops

6. You can have a discount if buy a gadget or device:

- A. Every day
- B. On Saturday and Sunday
- C. On Wednesday

To: Ana **from:** Sofia
Hi, Ana:
Do you want to have lunch with me on Monday?
If don't. When do you want to have lunch with me? I usually eat out
on Wednesdays and Fridays too. Let me know your answer.
Sofia

7. Sofia wants:

- A. To have lunch with Ana on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday
- B. To know if Ana can have lunch with her on Monday.
- C. To have lunch with Ana on Monday, Wednesday, or Friday

Katie,
Do you want to come into town with me tomorrow?
I need to get Luisa a birthday present.
You always know what she likes.
Sam

8. Sam is asking Katie:

- A. To go into town with Luisa
- B. To come to Luisa's birthday
- C. To help choose a present for Luisa.

Visitors to the park	
Don't	Do
Take a shower in the river.	Work out.
Make breakfast, lunch, or dinner.	Run
Have parties.	Ride a bike.

9. Visitors can:

- A. Can take a shower and take the dog for a walk.
- B. Can prepare food.
- C. Can do physical exercises.

Quiet please!

Students are using this room. They are practicing for the end-term concert.

Mr. Rivera

10. Mr. Rivera:

- A. Asks students to practice quietly.
- B. Does not want people to talk loudly here.
- C. Wants to know which students are talking.

PART 3- QUESTIONS 11-15

Complete the conversation between Luis and Sarah.

What does Luis say to Sara?

For questions 11-15, mark the correct letter A-H.

EXAMPLE:

ANSWER: C

Sara: Hi, Luis

Luis: Hi, Sara

Sara: I am watching TV.

Luis: **11**

A	B	C	D	E	F	G	H
---	---	---	---	---	---	---	---

Sara: Yes, I usually watch TV in the afternoon.

Luis: **12**

A	B	C	D	E	F	G	H
---	---	---	---	---	---	---	---

Sara: I love watching series.

Luis: **13**

A	B	C	D	E	F	G	H
---	---	---	---	---	---	---	---

Sara: No, I am not, I'm watching a sports show at the moment.

Luis: **14**

A	B	C	D	E	F	G	H
---	---	---	---	---	---	---	---

Sara: Difficult question! I like a lot of series, but the best one is "Dancers", It's excellent, because you know I love dancing.

Luis: **15**

A	B	C	D	E	F	G	H
---	---	---	---	---	---	---	---

Sara: I always watch it from Monday to Thursday. I recommend it!

Luis: Ok, I'll watch it in Netflix.

A What kind of programs do you watch?

B Do you like Series?

C What are you doing?

D What is your favorite series?

E How often do you watch it?

F Do you often watch TV in the afternoon?

G What is this series about?

H Are you watching a series now?

PART 4- QUESTIONS 16-20

Read the text For questions 16-20, choose the correct answer A, B or C.

Ready, shoppers? It's

BLACK FRIDAY!

by
Colin Jones



It's 5 a.m. on Black Friday, the day after Thanksgiving, and the biggest shopping weekend of the year. I'm standing outside a big New York store with a crowd of shoppers. They're waiting for the store to open. This is what three people say about their Black Friday plans.

"I'm going to buy a TV," says Carl, "And I want a shirt, too. I can't buy many things because I don't have a lot of money. But I wait for the sales so I can buy things cheaper. I'm very careful, and I only pay with money. I don't take my credit card. That way, I can't waste money."

Shannon has bigger plans: "I'm going to buy clothes and shoes," she says. "I always spend a lot of money on Black Friday because there are fantastic bargains. I have a really long list. I'm going to buy the cheaper items with money, and then use a credit card for the expensive things. I love sales, so I have to be careful. But in the end, I always buy a lot of things and spend more money than I should!"

Dan is going to buy sneakers and a skateboard. "They're cheaper in the sale, so I save money," he says. "I'd like to buy a tablet, but they're too expensive. Dad lends me money because I'm still at school. I try not to spend it all. It isn't easy!"

More than 183 million Americans are going to shop on Black Friday this year. What are you going to buy?

16. What is Carl is going to use to buy a TV and a Shirt?

- A. He's going to use a Credit card
- B. He's going to use cash.
- C. He's going to use a lot of money.

17. Why Carl can't waste a money?

- A. Because he can buy things cheaper.
- B. Because he can pay with credit card.
- C. Because he doesn't have a lot of money.

18. What things is Shannon going to buy in cash?

- A. The expensive things.
- B. The cheaper things.
- C. A lot of things.

19. Why is Dan going to buy things in a sale?

- A. Because he can save money.
- B. Because he can buy a lot of things.
- C. Because his dad lends him money.

20. What things is Dan going to buy?

- A. He is going to buy a Tablet.
- B. He is going to buy sneakers and a skateboard.
- C. He is going to buy school things.

PART 5- QUESTIONS 21-25

For questions 21-25, choose the correct answer A, B or C.

MUSIC FOR EVERYBODY



It's Sunday today and the family are at home.
 Listen! Betty and her granny ¹ _____ the piano. They are happy,
 They ² _____ music very much.
 Jim ³ _____ to play the trumpet.
 The cat is sleeping on the sofa, it ⁴ _____ the music.
 Look! Jim's father ⁵ _____ into the room. He wants to play too.

21	A. playing	B. are playing	C. is playing
22	A. likes	B. like	C. are liking
23	A. is wanting	B. wants	C. want
24	A. doesn't hear	B. aren't hearing	C. isn't hearing
25	A. comes	B. coming	C. is coming

PART 6- QUESTIONS 26-30

For questions 26-30, choose the correct answer A, B or C.

1.	What gadget does Matt use?		
	A	B	C
			
2.	What gadget does Zoe use?		
	A	B	C
			
3.	What gadget does Bruce use?		
	A	B	C
			

4.	What gadget is Linda using to watch a video?		
	A	B	C
			
5.	What gadget does the woman like?		
	A	B	C
			

PART 7- QUESTIONS 31-35

Listen to the conversation. What is each person doing?

For questions 31-35, choose a letter A-H.

Example:

Lisa

D

PEOPLE

1. BEN

A	B	C	D	E	F	G	H
---	---	---	---	---	---	---	---

2. CARLOS

A	B	C	D	E	F	G	H
---	---	---	---	---	---	---	---

3. GEORGIA

A	B	C	D	E	F	G	H
---	---	---	---	---	---	---	---

4. COLLIN

A	B	C	D	E	F	G	H
---	---	---	---	---	---	---	---

5. ALAN

A	B	C	D	E	F	G	H
---	---	---	---	---	---	---	---

ACTIVITIES

- A. Is drinking
- B. Is wearing a black dress
- C. Is standing in front of the window
- D. Is talking to Robin
- E. Is eating a sandwich
- F. Is looking at some photos
- G. Is talking on a mobile phone
- H. Is listening to music